
NIGMS RFI: Additional Technologies for Resources 

and Centers 
 

Dear Genetics Society of America Member, 

 

Would you like to influence the future technology scope of the National 

Institute of General Medical Sciences (NIGMS) supported Resources and 

Centers? You can do so by responding to a Request for Information 

(RFI) related to the NIGMS National and Regional Resources (NRR) and 

the Biomedical Technology Optimization and Dissemination (BTOD) 

Center programs.  

 

The RFI seeks input from the extramural community on additional 

technologies that would be of value to biomedical research if 

supported by the NRR or BTOD Center programs.  

To learn more about the specific information requested and how to 

submit a response, please read the NIGMS feedback loop post and 

the associated RFI. All responses are voluntary, anonymous, and must 

be submitted electronically via the web form by September 30, 2024.  

 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not 

hesitate to contact us using the email below. 

 

NRR/BTOD RFI Team: Han Nguyen, Sangita Sinha, Jiong Yang, and 

Ashley Barnes 

Email: NIGMS_NRR_BTOD_RFI@nih.gov 
 

https://www.nigms.nih.gov/Research/mechanisms/Pages/NIGMS-National-and-Regional-Resources-(R24).aspx
https://nigms.nih.gov/grants/Pages/btod.aspx
https://nigms.nih.gov/grants/Pages/btod.aspx
https://loop.nigms.nih.gov/2024/08/request-for-information-expanding-the-technology-scope-of-nigms-resource-and-centers-programs/
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-GM-24-045.html
https://www.research.net/r/NRRs_and_Biomedical_Technology_Optimization_and_Dissemination
mailto:NIGMS_NRR_BTOD_RFI@nih.gov

